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CHANGE ATTITUDES.

FIND A CURE.
JOIN US.





Dear 
Parkinson’s UK and our Local Networks are strongly committed to protecting the privacy of personal data we maintain about supporters, volunteers, clients, donors and other individuals.
We are writing to let you know about some changes we are making to our Privacy Policy and the way we keep in touch with you – due to new data protection laws.  
We believe we already have your consent to email you about our Local Networks. That could be about our events and activities, membership or ways you can support our work from fundraising to volunteering. We won’t share your data with third parties for marketing purposes, so you won’t receive emails from them unless you have given us specific consent to do so.
Please take some time to read our new Privacy Policy, which explains what data we collect, why we collect it, how we use it and other information relevant to the privacy of your data.
If you are still happy to hear from us, then please fill in the attached re-consent form and send back to the local group volunteer responsible for maintaining the membership or mailing list by 31 July 2018.
If you no longer wish to hear from us, then please indicate this on the re-consent form. If we do not hear back from you by 31 July, we will remove your details from our database. If you choose not to opt in or miss the reminders, you can always contact us in the future for support even if you haven't given us permission to contact you. We will then log your details back on to our database.
Please be aware that the time needed to accurately record and process all ‘opt outs’ means it could take up to 30 days for your request to take full effect. So, you may still receive communications during this period.
You can change your mind about hearing from us at any time by contacting the local group volunteer responsible for maintaining the membership or mailing list. 
Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely 
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